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We're looking for parents to join this year's Talent
Show committee.  We're excited to bring the
Talent Show back in-person and we need your
help to make it happen.  If you are interested in
helping please email the PTO at
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com.

TALENT SHOW

We're looking ahead to next semester's events and beginning to form committees for this
year's Talent Show and Rocket Blast events - both of which we are excited to hold in
person again this year!  We need your help to make them happen, though. Read below for
more details...

WHAT'S NEXT?

We would like to spread some holiday cheer to our staff at Endeavor by having a
snack cart for them on Monday, December 20th.  Please consider donating an item
to bring a little Ho Ho Ho into their day on this sign up genius:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449A5A923A57-snack

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449A5A923A57-snack


One of Endeavor students' favorite events will be back
this year...ROCKET BLAST!  We're beginning to form a
committee to help with this big event.  We need people
to help with organizing gift baskets, concessions,
activities/games, online wristband sales and Club 6 (a
special area for 6th graders).  If you have interest or
just want to learn more please email
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com.

ROCKET BLAST
COMMITTEE

No PTO meeting this month.  The next one will be
in January.  If you missed the last one, the
minutes are available on the PTO website: 
 https://rocketspto.weebly.com/meeting-
minutes.html.

PTO MEETING

Thanks for supporting this semester's Endeavor
Nights Out! Have a great holiday break!

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/meeting-minutes.html

